
-------- Original Message -------- 

Subject: 10 SSC 002 

Date: Sun, 20 Feb 2011 21:03:40 -0500 

From: "Adam J. Horowitz" <adamjwitz@gmail.com> 

To: jeharden@email.unc.edu 

 

Dear Chief Justice, 

 

I am e-mailing you to inform you that the Plaintiffs have come to an  

agreement with Mr. Medlin, and are hereby withdrawing our charges  

against him.  We will be meeting with Mr. Medlin to re-write Title VI in  

order to prevent these events from happening again. 

 

I really appreciate all the time you've dedicated to this case.  Thanks  

for everything! 

 

--  

Adam J. Horowitz 

University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill 

Political Science&  Economics, 2012 

President, United Nations Organization 

Representative of District 1, UNC Student Congress 


